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13 January 2019 
 

 

Our first event of the year 
was a gastronomic treat 
with a huge range of 
del icious home-made 
d i s h e s b r o u g h t b y 
members, washed down 
wi th Pam and Ash’s 
excellent mulled wine.  


We were delighted to 
welcome new members 
Mick and Emma with their 
son Tom and “Fluff” their 
daily driver saloon; and 
Mac and Faye who are 
looking for a Traveller.


We managed to fit in a 
quiz on 2018 events, and 
a raffle.


33 branch members were 
present.

Cameron and Andrew 
discussing the display of 
branch events.

Emma 

with “Fluff”


